

VILLAGE OF SARANAC ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Village of Saranac Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing to accept comments on a variance application as described below:

Dan Kaufman, on behalf of the Saranac Community Church located at 125 S Bridge St, Saranac, has applied for a variance to replace the front yard sign with a new ground sign that will include an electronic changeable copy portion. The Zoning Ordinance for district MDR-1 allows reader boards (manual) in Sec. 30.18.27 B and ground signs in Sec. 30.18.28 D, but not electronic changeable copy signs. The request is for approval of an electronic changeable copy sign.

The Public Hearing will be held in conjunction with the Saranac Village Council regularly scheduled meeting on MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 2024, 7:00 P.M. at the Saranac Village Office, 27 N Bridge Street, Saranac

A copy of the variance application is available for review at the Village Office. Public comments will be accepted at the hearing. Written comments can be emailed to saranacoffice@gmail.com, hand-delivered to the Village Office, or sent to: Village of Saranac, PO Box 312, Saranac, MI 48881, and will be considered if received prior to the hearing date.

Becky Straubel, Treasurer Village of Saranac